Header:  The Hsu Fund for Academic Interactions with China

Dear Students,

We are very fortunate to have received a generous contribution from Tony and Lily Hsu, parents of Alle Hsu '11, establishing the Hsu Fund to support academic interactions with China.  

"The Fund will support faculty and/or student travel to China and exchanges and/or delegations with Chinese Universities that further the academic and/or research pursuits of the faculty, students and College.”  

We are pleased to award a total of up to $2,500 on a competitive basis for project(s) to be completed during the summer of 2020. You are eligible to apply for additional funding through the Johnson, Esterly, or internship awards depending on the nature of your project. The link to the online application is here: http://inside.scrippscollege.edu/fellowships/hsu-fund-for-academic-interactions-with-china 

The 2-3 page proposal should include a description of: (1) the project, (2) your ability to complete the project in summer 2016, and (3) the impact of the project for yourself and the College.  The other components required are a letter of support from a faculty member familiar with your project and a detailed budget. 

A committee, composed of faculty and a student representative, will evaluate the proposals.  The proposals will be evaluated on:

· The strength and quality of the project to be accomplished;  
· The significance of the proposed research;
· The feasibility of the project;
· The academic value to the applicant;
· The benefit to the College;
· The reasonableness of the budget. 

Applications are due online by noon PST November 18 2019:  http://inside.scrippscollege.edu/fellowships/hsu-fund-for-academic-interactions-with-china. The faculty member writing your letter of support may email the letter directly to me. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have questions, please contact Professor Armstrong, Associate Dean of the Faculty jarmstro@scrippscollege.edu.

